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MINUTES OF THE BOARD OF STUDIES IN MANAGEMENT

The meeting of the Board of Studies (30S) of the Department of Management was

convened on 10" June. 2024 in the Conference Hall of the Department of Management at 10:30

am.

The following faculty members were present in the meeting:

1. Dr. Sankar Thappa. Department of Management : HoD and Chairman, BoS

2. Prof. Ranjit Tamuli , Department of Management : Member, BoS

3. Mr. B. P. S. Baruah, Department of Management : Member, BoS

4. Prof. S. K. Jena, Department of Commerce : Cognate Member

5. Prof. Papori Baruah, Department of Business Administration : Member (External Expert)
Tezpur University.

6. Prof. V. Umashankar, Professor & Director : Member (External Expert)

PGPM, Great Lake Institute of Management, Gurgaon.

At the outset, the Chairman welcomed the members and outlined the agenda of the
meeting as follows:

I. Revision of the MBA programme structure as per NEP 2020 guidelines for PG.

2. Revision of the PGIDTM programme structure as per NEP 2020 guidelines for PG.
3. Adoption of four-year BBA syllabus as per AICTE curriculum tramework.
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Regarding PPR and syllabus of MBA under distance mode by the IDE, RGU.

After a threadbare discussion and a long deliberation amongst the members, the BoS,

Department of Management unanimously resolved the following:

1. The proposed structure of MBA programme, w.e.f. AY 2024-25 has been

recommended by the Board of Studies (BoS) of the Department of Management.
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The expert members opined having about three PSOs and COs for clear mapping
of the courses both for the two-ycar MBA and one-year MBA programme n
consonance with the NEP guidelines.

The members agreed to recommend the four-year BBA programme structure
r the
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recommended by AICTE model curriculum framework in letter and spirit fo

afliliated colleges of RGU for upcoming academic years,

It was suggested by the expert members to frame PSOs that are unique and

()

specifically different from any other programme of the university.

4. Regarding the MBA programme through open and distance learning (ODL) mode
from the Institute of Distance Education (IDE), the members opined that the
admissions should be done through a standard national level test and the aspirants
should have a minimum of three years of work experience in substantial

managerial position.

The meeting ended with a vote of thanks by the Chairman.
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